February 18, 1993

Mr. Thomas Murley

Director - Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, Maryland 20852

Subject: Reportable Defect for EMD #8487883 Connecting Rod
Basket Nut
Reference: Report No. 10CFR21-0064

Dear Mr. Murley:

Enclosed is the formal report regarding this potential defect
reported to you on 2/5/93. Affected customers have been sent a
copy of this report.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Yours very truly,

MKW POWER SYSTEMS, INC.
M Ve Whet!

M. Vann Mitchell
General Manager - Quality Assurance
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